	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes October 21st, 2020
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Wednesday October 21st, 2020 at 6 pm at the town hall.  Meeting was held inside the townhall with all present social distancing and wearing masks during the meeting.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Secrist.  Members present, Ray Secrist Chairman, Bruce Auseth, Cody Ritscher Supervisors, Kathy Schultz Treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.  Clerk noted all notices were posted as required. 
Minutes were read by Clerk. Bruce Auseth made motion to approve minutes, Cody Ritscher second. 
Treasurer’s balance reflected $14,396.23 in checking and $22,268.10 in savings for total of $36,664.10. 
Town orders 4674-4678 in the amount of $2,421.63 were approved and paid.

Clerk reported communication was received from Janet Witte asking for cemetery stone cleaner D/2 to be tested on her family’s stones in the public cemetery.  Janet is paying for the cost of the product which is approximately $75 a gallon.  Board will test the product for performance on the test stones.  

2021 Budget discussion was held and proposed budget prepared.  Clerk will publish in Buffalo News, on Town website, and post at town posting locations.  

Cody Ritscher made motion to adjourn, Bruce Auseth seconded, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting will be Wednesday November 11th, 2020  following the  6 pm highway and 2021 budget approval meeting  at the town hall.

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
